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December 15th, 2009 
RE: 3M Gas Detection Consolidation 
 
 
The 3M Gas Detection product line is being streamlined to focus resources on Fixed 
Gas applications.   
 
As part of this consolidation and focus, we will discontinue sales of Portable Gas 
Detectors and Thermal Imaging Cameras as of March 31, 2010.   
 
3M will continue to honor all valid warranty claims and continue to provide ongoing 
technical support and spare parts to our existing customer base along with repair 
and service as needed.  Customers who have recently bought Portable Gas Detectors or 
Thermal Imaging Cameras should be assured that 3M will provide ongoing product and 
technical support.   
 
We will be selling existing inventory of Portable Gas Detectors and Thermal Imaging 
Cameras through March 31, 2010 while supplies last.  Please contact your local 3M sales 
representative with any questions. 
 
 
 


